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From Principal Clint Smith

Happy November to our eSchool families. As we
approach the holiday season, | want to thank
you for your patronage. We value your students’
educations and hope that all is well as the
students in eSchool continue their studies
through our K12 program. We know that online
school is not always easy and takes great
discipline to stay on track. If you are ever in need
of help, please contact us here in eSchool- we
are happy to help in any way we can.
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Social-Emtional Learning Resource

Oftentimes, students may struggle with
social/emotional issues- this has increased
since the beginning of the COVID-19
pandemic. Parents of online students may
see these struggles and wonder how to
address the issues their students are
having. These issues can have a
tremendous effect on student learning and
progress. Here in eSchool, we are aware of
this important issue. As such, we wanted to
provide information about resources that
are available to all students. One such
resource is: centervention.com. This is an

Writing Focus This School Year

The Community Council plan has writing as
a focus this school year

Grammarly.com is a good writing r % urce
to pair with K12

biglifejournal.com is a science-focused
writing resources that emphasizes a growth
mindset

eSchool has small personal journals
available for daily writing at home- pick
one up in the eSchool office today

Important Dates

Nov. 23-25: Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 16: End of Term 2

Dec. 19-Jan. 2: Christmas Break

Jan. 3: Term 3 begins

Jan. 11: Acadience Math Testing- in-person

online resource that has free activities that can
be done with families addressing the difficult
issues involving social-emotional challenges.

Also, if a student has been
anxiety, depression, ADHD or

jagnosed with
her medic
issues that affect learning, please\c

e
eSchool Principal about a 504 plan that cadn\

offer accommodations for students in their
learning program. There is no need for students
to continue to struggle when they are
overwhelmed by such issues. Please reach out
today about a 504 if you have concerns.




